
Free Legal Clinic
Join the Ohio Justice Bus for a brief advice clinic
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The Ohio Justice Bus is a mobile legal aid office
and technology hotspot that allows legal aid and
pro bono attorneys to travel to and provide legal
services to Ohioans at no cost to clients.

The Ohio Justice Bus is partnering with the Knox
County Department of Job and Family Services to
offer free legal advice to low-income residents of
Knox county. You will have the opportunity to talk
privately to an attorney about family law issues,
including child support, custody, visitation, and
more. 

Join Us!
Wednesday, August 7, 2024
12 p.m. - 3 p.m.

Knox County Department of Job and Family Services
117 E. High St., Mount Vernon, OH 43050

To schedule your appointment, please call the Knox
County Department of Job and Family Services at 
740-399-3029.

help@ohiojusticebus.org www.ohiojusticebus.org @ohiojusticebus


